
 
 
Dear Oreland Church Family,  
 
Our Heartfelt Thanks for a Wonderful Fundraising Chili Potluck Event! 
We had plenty of delicious chili, yummy cornbread, tasty desserts, and nutritious salads. The delicious food, 
warm fellowship, and generosity made it a truly special and festive time. 

As promised, prizes were given to the special winners who claimed the following titles: 

 #1 People's Choice: Claire Elban 
 #1 Chef's Choice: Dave Marshall 
 Most Unique: Cyndie Rossi 

 
Congratulations to all of them and a big thanks to Dan Brinker for helping with the awards. 

We are also grateful for our amazing deacons who didn't miss any detail setting us up for a delightful time 
together. 

Thank you to all who brought dishes to share, joined the fun, and to those who donated funds to support our 
mission to Rancho de Rey. 

We appreciate your support, excitement, and prayers as we get closer to our trip on March 9-16. Funds 
toward the El Rancho del Rey Mission project continue to be welcomed as we seek to provide for the 
completion of a guest room to host families while they visit with their children. We will share the final funds 
raised in next week’s e-news. Phil. 4:19 

 

Thank you again! 

Marissa Phelps and the Mission Team 

 


